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I support making the moratorium on hog CAFOs permanent.  The reasons for closing
the C&H hog farm and installing the moratorium remain very valid.  Karst geology is
characterized by cracks and seeps and our soil is thin and ineffective at absorbing
large volumes of animal waste. Too much leaks down to the water table or nearest
creek. I have concerns about other concentrated, high-volume animal operations as
well.

Thank you for allowing public comment on this issue.

Pam Phillips 
Flippin
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